May 7, 2009

Dave Harris

The Original Bagel Company
2 Fairfield Crescent

West Caldwell, NJ 07006

Dear Mr. Harris:

On behalf of the March of Dimes, we would like to thank The Original Bagel
Company for your generous donation of 2,175 bagels at a value of $1,525 for
the March for Babies walks in Essex, Sussex and Warren counties on
Sunday, April 26, 2009. We had a great turnout with over 2,000 walkers
showing the commitment to raising funds to ensure a healthier start for more
New Jersey children. Our projections indicate that we will be successful in
reaching our goal and this tremendous accomplishment is due to the efforts of
our team captains and walkers, and thanks to the support from sponsors and
companies like The Original Bagel Company who has been our supporter
every year since 2003.

The March of Dimes has been protecting the health of babies for 70 years.
We funded the research that led to the prevention of polio and we have not
stopped defending the healthy of babies since. From pioneering genetic
research to promoting folic acid to fighting for lifesaving newborn screening,
we are serious about making sure every baby is born healthy. This year more
‘than half a million babies will be born too soon. With your support, we will
find the causes of premature birth and develop ways to prevent it.

Thank you again for your support and I look forward to you joining us again
in 2010!

Sincerely,
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Margaret M. De Jager

March of Dimes

Essex County Community Director

March of Dimes Foundation

New Jersey Chapter

5 Cedar Brook Drive
Cranbury, NJ 08512
Telephone (609) 655-7400
Fax (609) 655-1520
MNJ&37@marchofdimes.com
marchofdimes.com/newjersey
marchforbabies.org

North Jersey

55 US Highway 46 East
PO. Box 642

Pine Brook, NJ 07058

Central Jersey
5 Cedar Brook Drive
Cranbury, NJ 08512

South Jersey

The Promenade at Main Street
Suite 3012

Voorhees, NJ 08043



